
ONE TEAM 
Tiger Den: 662-756-4276 

ONE DREAM 
Tiger Fax: 662-756-2622 

RCES Vision: ALL students will grow at least one level in ELA and Math. 

Dear Students and Families: 
 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year! Our commitment at Ruleville Central Elementary 
School is to provide a safe, positive, intellectual learning environment that will empower 
students to become creative problem solvers, critical thinkers, proficient readers, productive 
citizens and lifelong learners.   
As I enter my 3rd year as Principal of Ruleville Central Elementary, I have set high expec-
tations for our students in regards to academic performance within the classroom, as well as 
responsible citizens at school and in the community. I am asking each student to make a 
commitment of having TIGER PRIDE by being active participants in their learning.  
 
I am asking all parents and stakeholders to make a commitment to education. With all of 
us working together, RCES will have a successful and productive school year. Ruleville 
Central Elementary School will continue to work with students, parents, and the communi-
ty to create a strong partnership, strong sense of school pride, mutual respect and apprecia-
tion for each other. This cooperation will ensure a successful partnership between parents, 
students, teachers and community members.  
I am excited for the opportunity to serve another year as Principal of Ruleville Central Ele-
mentary School and I am eager to work with 
each of you and I am looking forward to an 
exciting and prosperous school year. 
  
Latasha Carroll, Principal 

Ruleville Central Elementary School  
One Team One Dream 

       SCCSD Mission Is….  

 Empowering staff 

 Engaging Communities  

 Educating Students 

 

*Homeroom –7:25 a.m.-7:35 a.m. 

*Breakfast close –7:25a.m. for walkers & car riders 

*Students are tardy after 7:35a.m. If your child is tardy, you 

MUST  sign your child in  

*No early pick up after 2:30p.m.!! No Exceptions! You may 

pick up BEFORE then but please be advised your child is 

missing valuable instructional time. 

*Bus students dismiss at 3:10 p.m. 

*School will dismiss at 3:08 p.m. for walkers & car riders 



1. September 3rd: Labor Day *NO SCHOOL* 

2. September 6th: Open House 4:30-6:00 

3. September 13th: Title I Meeting 5:00-6:00 

4. September 19th:  Family Make and Take Night 



AUGUST 
Employee of the Month 

Dr. Lutoya Earvin 

AUGUST 
Teacher of the Month 

Robin Turner 

KINDERGARTEN  
Student of the Month 

Destinee Davis 

4th Grade  
Student of the Month 

Ashlyn Bradford 

5th Grade  
Student of the Month 

             Kaleb Lacy 

3rd Grade  
Student of the Month 

Jakoby Rogers 

2nd Grade  
Student of the Month 

Christiana Shaw 

1st Grade  
Student of the Month 

Chrislyjah Shaw 



Greetings Tiger Families! 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome everyone! My 

name is Dr. Lutoya Earvin and I am the School Counselor. I am 

so excited to be part of the Ruleville Central Elementary family; 

it is a close-knit and welcoming community, I feel very lucky to 

be part of it! What I love most about the elementary level is 

the genuine curiosity students have in their learning and the 

world around them, as well as the opportunity for early inter-

vention support that can have a lifetime positive impact on a 

child. 

 

As a School Counselor, my primary responsibility is to promote 

the academic, career, and social/emotional development of all 

students.  It is never too early for children to be exposed to 

the opportunities their futures will hold! I look forward to of-

fering support to the students, staff, families, and communi-

ty.  I will be meeting with students individually, in small groups, 

meeting with parents, collaborating with teachers and staff. As 

your counselor I will be consulting with community organizations 

to benefit and meet the needs of all Ruleville Central Elemen-

tary students. I am here to advocate for all students. If you 

ever have any questions or concerns, or do not wish to have your 

child participate in these school counseling services, please do 

not hesitate to call (662) 756-4276 or email me learv-

in@sunflower.k12.ms.us at any time.  

 

I am so excited to work with your children and get to know you 

throughout the school year! 

 

All the best, 

Dr. Lutoya Earvin  

K-5 School Counselor 

School Expectations  

Greetings Parents! 

Here we are into the 2018-2019 school year. Let’s 

kick off this year with encouraging our students to 

read daily for 25 minutes.  Practicing to read daily 

will increase your child’s comprehension level and 

cause him/her to develop a love for reading. Devel-

oping reading skills is a very important skill which 

is used in every subject area. Read aloud to your 

child every day or allow your child to read aloud to 

you. Learning to read takes practice, more practice 

than a child gets during the school day. Make read-

ing at home a fun experience! It’s a sharing time 

for both of you. Help us to make your child a life-

long reader.  

Ms. Roby 

Library Media Specialist 

IF YOUR FAMILY LIVES IN ANY OF THE FOLLOWING 

SITUATIONS: 

 In a shelter  

 In a motel or campground due to the lack of an alternative 

adequate  

accommodation 

 In a car, park, abandoned building, or bus or train station 

 Doubled up with other people due to  loss of housing or 

economic  

     hardship (Please Contact your Parent Liaison) 
Ruleville Central Elementary 

Carolyn Johnson,  

Parent Liaison 


